



UNC BioSpecimen Processing Facility



Holiday Newsletter



From All of Us at the BSP,

This holiday season, we would like to express our gratitude for the support of our valued clients, collaborators, student lab assistants, and our growing BSP family.

It's been a very busy and exciting time for the BioSpecimen Processing Facility in 2019 with placing top three in the UNC Freezer Challenge, new additions in team members, Staff Excellence awards, and getting ready for Biorepository accreditation with the College of American Pathologist (CAP) in February 2020!

We are always looking for new opportunities so if you are thinking of starting a new study in 2020, please do not hesitate to contact the BSP. In observance of the University of North Carolina at Chapel Hill winter holidays, the BSP will be closed from December 24th to January 1st and will resume regular schedule on Thursday, January 2nd.

Happy Holidays,

Dr. Patricia Basta & the BSP staff

BioSpecimen Processing Facility

Michael Hooker Research Building Office: 3003 Lab: 3213

Office: 919-843-3860 Lab Phone: 919-966-7738

http://bsp.web.unc.edu/







Haley Garret
NEW Research Specialist
Joined the BSP in June 2019 in
conjunction with Aiello Lab



Cortney Pylant
Recipient of the Gillings School
of Global Public Heath 2019
Staff Excellence Award



Sonia Deochand Recipient of the Department of Epidemiology 2019 Staff Star Heel Award



Paige Schmadeke Returned from maternity leave with a new addition of Dara Blossom Schmadeke!



BioSpecimen Processing Facility

Michael Hooker Research Building

Office: 3003 Lab: 3213

Office: 919-843-3860 Lab Phone: 919-966-7738

http://bsp.web.unc.edu/
Created by Sonia Deochand

